
St Jude’s Newsletter  
Week Ending 16th October 2015 

 

 

We live our mission in all that we do. 
“A Christian Community nurturing and inspiring each individual” 

ATTENDANCE FOR THIS WEEK 
 

YR 91.6%  
Y1 99.6% ** WINNING CLASS ** 
Y2 93.3% 
Y3 89.3% 
Y4 94.4% 
Y5 93.3% 
Y6 96.3%   

As the class with the best attendance this week 
Year 1 may wear their own clothes next Friday. 

 

GOLDEN BOX WINNER 
The golden box winner for this week is: 

 
Well Done! 

 

PUNCTUALITY 
Most Punctual Class this week:  Year 6 

Yet again Y6 are the most punctual class with a 
fantastic no lates this week! The class are 

welcome to wear their own clothes next Friday.  

 

BEFORE SCHOOL CLUB 
Please be aware that Before School Club children 
should not arrive before 7.45 for breakfast club.  

No children should be dropped off or left 
unattended before this time.  

 

ACHIEVERS 
Y6 Paris Cullen & Jessica Cunliffe 
Y5 Malaki Cullen 
Y4 Natasha Mills 
Y3 Joy Baningime 
Y2 Daisy Lloyd 
Y1 Lilly-Mai Whitford 
YR Lola Kear 

A ‘huge’ well done to all this week’s Achievers! 

 

CHOIR ACHIEVER 
This weeks choir Achiever is 

Elise Causey - Hesketh 

 
 

ST JUDE’S SCHOOL APP 
We now have our own app that is downloadable 

on Apple and Android devices.  Using the app we 
will keep you up to date with all general school 

information.  The app can be downloaded at the 
Play/Apple Store.  Search OurSchoolsApp. 

Please see the letter that has gone home tonight 
for full details. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

20
th
 October School Photographs 

20
th
 October 

 

Parents Evening  for all 
classes (YR – Y6) 

21
st
 October Non uniform day (£1 

contribution) 

21
st
 October Parents Evening for YR only 

23
rd

 October Last Day of Autumn1 

2
nd

 November First Day of Autumn2 

 

END OF DAY COLLECTION OF CHILDREN 
At the end of the school day, all children should be 

collected from their own classroom. Please collect your 
youngest child first. This arrangement applies to all 

children  unless there are exceptional circumstances 
and alternative arrangements have been agreed with 

the Headteacher or Deputy Head.  

 

HIGH SCHOOL ADMISSIONS REMINDER 
If you have a child in Y6 please ensure you have 

applied for their High School place.  All applications 
MUST be submitted to school places NO LATER than 

31
st
 October. 

 

PHOTOGRAPHS 
School photographs will be taken on 

Tuesday 20
th
October.  

 
 

NURSERY PLACES 
We have a few places available in our nursery class.  

Any child who is 3 years old is eligible for a free place.  
If you are aware of any parents who may be interested 

in a nursery place for their child then please ask them to 
pop into school to have a look at our nursery.  

 

PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION 
The closing date for anyone wishing to express interest 
in becoming a Parent Governor is noon on Wednesday 
21

st
 October. Letters and application forms were sent 

home last week and are available from the school office.  

 

NON-UNIFORM DAY ON WEDNESDAY 21
ST

 
OCTOBER 

We are holding a non-uniform day on Wednesday 21
st
 

October.  Each child wearing their own clothes is asked 
to contribute £1.  The money collected will be used 

towards the cost of our nativity productions 

 
 


